
PHILIPPINE MEDICAL ASSOCIATION 
 
 

Member    :      World Medical Association 

Co-Founder    :      Confederation of Medical Associations in Asia and Oceania (CMAAO) 

     Medical Association of South East Asian Nations (MASEAN) 
 

Secretariat    :      Philippine Medical Association Building, North Avenue, Quezon City 1105 

     Telephone Numbers: (02) 8929-7361; 8929-6366; 8926-2447    Fax: (02) 8989-6951 

Mobile Numbers   :     0917-8221357; 0918-9234732 (Secretariat)    0927-5806903; 0961-5823069 (Membership) 

      Emails: philmedas@yahoo.com; philmedas@gmail.com    Website: www.philippinemedicalassociation.org 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2024-06-04-02 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

TO:     ALL PRESIDENTS OF COMPONENT, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS, SUB-SPECIALTY  AND  
                             AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 
 

SUBJECT:   PMA 1ST DENGUE SUMMIT 
 

DATE:    JUNE 4, 2024 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Greetings from the PMA! 

 
On behalf of the Philippine Medical Association, we are delighted to extend an invitation to you and your 
member society to attend the hybrid PMA 1st Dengue Summit which is scheduled for June 25, 2024 from 
8:00 AM to 4:00 PM at the Manila Diamond Hotel.  This pioneering summit aims to unite stakeholders 
under the theme:  UN SDG #3: Good Health and Well-being:  Achieving Zero Dengue Deaths by 2030. 
 
The summit intends to catalyze action, share knowledge, and foster innovations with a singular goal to 
eliminate dengue as a significant health threat. 
 
The summit will also serve as a platform for the formulation of strategies and the strengthening of 
collaborations among medical professionals, government institutions, and civil society organizations.  
 

Please click the link or scan the QR code to register:   
https://tinyurl.com/denguesummit2024reg   

 
 
Thank you and we look forward to your positive response. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
ROGELIO V. DAZO JR., MD 
Chairman, PMA 1st Dengue Summit 
 
Noted by: 
 
 
MILDRED M. MAÑALAC-MARIANO, MD 
Secretary General 

 

HECTOR M. SANTOS JR., MD 
President    

https://tinyurl.com/denguesummit2024reg

